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8th September 2020 

 

The Editor 

The Times 

New Delhi 

 

Subject: An appeal to not neglect stray animals during the Covid19 pandemic 

 

Sir/Madam, 

With great admiration and belief in the columns of your newspaper, I seek to bring to 
your kind notice that in the current pandemic situation in the country and the world, 
stray animals, especially dogs and cats which stay in the streets around us are suffering 
due to lack of people who feed them. 

 

Today, we are amidst a terrible pandemic, where many of us are without jobs or working 
from home and going out seems like a taboo. Due to this, many of us who would usually 
feed stray animals in our neighbourhood have stopped doing so, especially due to the 
spread of fake news that covid can spread through animals. As a result, many of these 
strays are dying from a lack of food, and the continuing pandemic may be witness to 
more such deaths if we do not do anything about it. 

 

Hence, through the pages of your esteemed newspaper, I would like to appeal to the 
people of our country and the world, to help these animals survive through this 
unfavourable situation by stepping up to make sure that they are fed. 

 



 

Thanking you in anticipation 

Yours sincerely, 

ABC 

 

 


